Pub_lic Comment
Malibu Septic Prohibition
Deadline: 6/29/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - Comment Letter-Malibu Septic Prohibition

From: "Mr. Malibu" <malibuhd@gmail.com>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date:  Saturday, June 19, 2010 2:36 PM JUN 19 200
Subject: Comment Letter-Malibu Septic Prohibition

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Dear State Water Resources Board,

The ban on septic tanks is a good decision and they should have been banned 30 years ago. I grew up in
the Malibu Colony and have been in Malibu 54 years. Not only should the tanks be banned but
something should be done about the Malibu shopping centers near Malibu Creeck because during the
summer, it stinks like the worst third world city you can imagine with raw sewage frequently
overflowing into the parking lots.

Mtr. Malibu

M. Cary ONeal - President
MalibuHD & MalibuFreeAds.com
28128 PCH

Malibu, CA 90265
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